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Each youngster will participate in 10 workout sessions
designed to teach the fundamentals of shooting, 

ball-handling, passing, rebounding and defense. These
sessions will begin March 15 and will be held at various
locations within the Rehoboth, Lewes and Milton areas. 

Interested?? 
Please call 226-3042 and sign up today!

At the conclusion of the ten-session
program, participants will be eligible

to try out for teams which will 
participate in surrounding AAU 

tournaments.

The cost of participation in this 
non-profit organization is $25.00. 

All proceeds will go back into 
the program to cover future costs.

THE NEWLY FORMED 

IS SEEKING BOYS AND GIRLS 

12 AND UNDER AND 10 AND UNDER 

WHO LIKE PLAYING BASKETBALL 

AND WANT TO IMPROVE THEIR GAME!!

CAPE CRUSADER 
BASKETBALL CLUB

Ron Scrutchfield photo

Cape frosh hoop team win Blades Memorial tourney
The Cape Henlopen High School freshman basketball team won the Southern Division of

the Jim Blades Memorial Junior Varsity Basketball Tournament played Feb. 16-18, at Caravel
Academy. The team, led by head coach Jordan Thomas and assistant Dave Carnevale, won its-
first game Saturday in overtime against Caravel Academy after trailing by 19 points in the
fourth quarter. The team returned Monday and defeated St. Elizabeth 58-56 to win the cham-
pionship. Paris White, Marcus Shockley, Andrew Scrutchfield and Shane draper were named
the all-tournament team while Draper was named the tournament’s Most Valuable Player.

Team members include (back row, l-r) Shane Draper, Josh Hackney, head coach Jordan
Thomas, Paris White, Marcus Shockley and assistant coach Dave Carnevale. In front are Trey
Brittingham, Andrew Scrutchfield, Nate Carnevale, Ryan Goodwin and Michael Tucker.
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U12 Barracudas tryouts set March 1
The Henlopen Soccer Club’s U12 Barracudas had three

players participate in the BBSL (Baltimore Beltway Soccer
League) All-Star game on Saturday, Feb. 16. The game was
played at 1st Mariner Arena, home of the Baltimore Blast.
Pictured are (l-r) are Josh Lesher, Seth Daisey and George
Baisch, who scored a goal while Lesher contributed an assist
in the victory.

Henlopen Soccer Club’s U-12 Barracudas will be having an
open tryout for kids born between Aug. 1, 1995, and July 31,
1997. The try-outs will be held at 9 a.m., Saturday, March 1, at
the Ninth Grade Campus on Savannah Road in Lewes. For
more information, visit the website henlopensoccerclub.org.
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U19 Dunes win first tournament
The U19 Delaware Shore Dunes team finally broke through

and won its first indoor tournament of the winter Feb. 16 in
Downingtown, Pa. It began the day with a 3-0 victory over
Typhoon (Pa.), followed by a 1-0 win over FH Fanatix
(Philadelphia). The third game was a 4-1 win over the
Princeton Club team (Princeton, N.J.). Chelsea Reed (2) and
Kara Voss (2) did the scoring in the game. The Princeton Club
team is coached by a former Delaware Shore alumni and
Princeton University assistant coach Maren Ford. The fourth
game of the tournament was a 1-1 tie against High Styx
(Reading, Pa.). Chelsea Reed score late in the game to earn
the tie for the Dunes. The final game was a 2-0 win over the
Devils. Chelsea Reed and Tayler Price tallied the goals in the
game. Carlyn and Brittany Bailey coached the team.

Team members include (top row, l-r) Megan Millman and
Tayler Price; third row, Jessica Rosenberg and Veronica
D’Amico; second row, Chelsea Reed and Kortnie Warner; and
in front, Kara Voss. Missing from the photo are Marissa
Plummer and Devin Price.


